Consell
de I’Audiovisual
de Catalunya

Members of the
European Platform of Regulatory Authorities

Dear Colleagues,

On behalf of the Catalan Audiovisual Council it is with pleasure that we invite you to the
43" EPRA meeting, which will take place in Barcelona from 25 to 27 May 2016.

We are delighted to be welcoming the EPRA delegates to Barcelona, to discuss media
regulation and exchange information and best practices on topics of common interest. We
are very proud to contribute to strengthening the EPRA network and we hope our
organisation helps to facilitate the exchange of information, cases and best practices
between the broadcasting regulators of Europe and encourages the exchange of views on
issues pertaining to the implementation of media regulation.

Though there will be many interesting topics for discussion during the meeting, we hope
you can enjoy the wonderful city of Barcelona and the events and activities we have
scheduled for you.

For the meeting logistics please refer to the basic information file attached to this invitation,
where you can find all the details regarding the meeting venue, the accommodation
suggested options and the scheduled activities we would like to offer you to make your stay
in Barcelona enjoyable.

Looking forward to meet you in Barcelonal

{

Rogey Loppacher Crehuet
President

Barcelona, 24 February 2016




